
 

 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 

 
THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (CHAPEL LANE, BINGHAM) 

(RESTRICTED ROAD AND 40MPH SPEED LIMIT) ORDER 2018 (8277) 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council proposes to make an 
Order under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects of 
roads at Bingham in the Borough of Rushcliffe:- 

 
Chapel Lane, Bingham 
 

1. The length of road specified below shall be a restricted road for the purposes of Section 
81 of the Act. 

 
from a point 30 metres north of its junction with Moorbridge Road in a northerly direction 
to a point 30 metres north of its junction with Chapel Lane (access road) 
 

2. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 40 miles per hour on 
the following length of road:- 
 
 from a point 30 metres north of its junction with Chapel Lane (access road) in a 
northerly direction to its junction with Margidunum roundabout 

 
3. The following Order is hereby revoked in so far as it relates to the length of road 

specified in the Schedule to this Order:- 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Roads in Bingham, Car Colston, 
East Bridgford, Shelford and Newton) (De-restriction) Order 2012 (8179)  

 
4. Any previous speed limit order made under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 

1984 or any enactment replaced by that Act in so far as it related to the lengths 
of road specified in the Schedule to this Order is hereby revoked. 

   
Relevant documents may be inspected during opening hours at:- 
 

(a) The Nottinghamshire County Council, County Hall, Loughborough Road, West 
Bridgford, Nottingham NG2 7QP. 
 

 (b) Bingham Library, Boots the Chemists Ltd, 14-16 Eaton Place, Bingham, 
Nottingham NG13 8BD 

Or by visiting the County Council’s Website (https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 

 
Written comments/objections either by letter or email to tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk (stating 
grounds and quoting ref: 8277) must be received by the 30th July 2018. 

 
The reduction in speed limit is required to facilitate the proposed upgrade of the road and 
provision of a new roundabout junction for the new housing development and is recommended 
following the Safety Audit.   
 

Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands Ltd,  
Major Projects and Improvements 

County Hall, West Bridgford, 
Nottingham NG2 7QP 


